












efficiently and fairly to reviewing and resolving complaints in order to ensure 
that complaint resolution timelines are maintained and met. 

If any benchmarks are to be used by industry they should be based on quality 
of services provided and assessment of complaints will not give a true picture 
of relevant information to benchmark against. 

Regulatory and Financial impact statement CRIS) 

We note that ASIC has not included a Regulatory and Financial impact statement 
(RIS) in the consultation paper. According to the Australian Government 
Department of the Prime Minister and Cabinet a 'RIS is required for all measures 
that seek to impose mandatory obligations on business and the community, 
including codes and advisory instruments for which there is a reasonable 
expectation of widespread compliance.' 

We are of the view that taking into consideration the impact that the proposed 
changes will have on financial firms and consumers both from a practical point of 
view and the costs of compliance, ASIC had a duty of care to include the RIS in 
the consultation paper. 

ASDAA appreciates the opportunity to provide this Submission to Treasury on 
these significant proposals. We would be happy to discuss any issues arising from 
our submissions on this issue, or to provide any further material that may assist. 
Should you require any further information, please contact Brad Smoling, Director 
of Communications, on  

Yours Sincerely 

Ma rija Pajeska 
Compliance Director 
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